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~ December 2020 ~ 

 

Sun Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Sat 

  
CHECK OUT OUR Kylemore nursery 

FACEBOOK PAGE – Sorry but school 

policy means we do not reply to messages 

on the page… 
 

 

OR follow us on 

twitter 

@kylemorenursery 
 

 

 Notes: 

   We give children a snack so it’s not necessary to bring any food into nursery and this 
means we don’t need to worry about allergies! The exception is if your child is going to a 
Child minder. 
   Water only in your child’s bottle! Remember to have your child’s name on it clearly. 
   Please come dressed for outdoors then it’s easy to take layers off! 
   Have a full change of clothes in nursery for your child at all times!  
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SCHOOL FUND  

Thank you to those who have been contributing to our School Fund – please continue to do so 

as it pays for Snack and Christmas treats.  All future contributions welcome! 
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TERM 1 PARENTAL SURVEY 

We will be sending you a link to a survey to give us your thoughts on how this year has been 

so far for you and your child.  We appreciate you taking the time to complete this and any 

ideas or suggestions will be considered by the staff.  Thank you in advance.  It’s always good 

to read your comments about our nursery school.  

Christmas Music  

Parents usually come into school to listen to the children singing their little Christmas tunes 

and unfortunately this year it is not possible to welcome you in.  We love this event and we 

will miss it too. You will receive links to your child’s class singing but since some parents have 

not given permission for their children to appear on our website or on social media this may 

only be possible on Evidence me – this limits us to 2-minute snippets – it will be brief, but we 

will do our best to show you what your children have been learning and singing. 
 

Christmas Gifts and Cards 

Parents have always been very generous giving gifts to staff.  This year we respectfully ask 

that you please do not bring gifts or cards for staff or for children.  Due to Covid-19 we will 

not be distributing cards etc. 

PRESCHOOL PLACES FOR 2021/2022 

Unfortunately, this year it is not possible to have an Open Day due to the current Covid-19 

situation.  We will be putting information on our school website and will be available to talk 

on the phone to any parent who would like to find out more.  This will be done at a time when 

staff are not working with the children.  Leave a message and we will get back to you. 
 

Preschool applications will be made by parents using the EA School Portal from Thursday 7th 

January 2021.  You can select several settings – 1st choice, 2nd choice, 3rd choice 4th choice 

etc.  All birth certificates and supporting documentation can be uploaded to the system this 

year and no paper copies will be required in nursery.  There will be ads on TV or in the Press 

to share the procedure around Christmas time. 

As this is a huge change for many parents, we will offer telephone support to complete the 

on-line forms if you require it.  Please share this information with your friends. 

 

PRIMARY PLACES FOR 2021/2022 

All children who will be 4 years old on or before 01/07/21 will transfer to primary school.  

The same online procedure applies.  You must register your child online for a Primary place.  

Please do not forget to do this! Last year our children transferred to 13 schools and we will 

be sharing fliers with you as requested by the primary principals. This does not mean we are 

linked to any particular schools – we simply share what we are given. Then it’s up to you as a 

parent to make your decisions.  
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Morning Christmas Party  
  

Friday 18th December 2020 

Feel free to wear your Christmas jumpers! 

08.45   Disco and Nursery children’s Party 

   Story time for children 

   Nursery children seated 

   Listening for Santa 

   Jingle Bells! 

   Santa (no personal appearance this year but he will leave the gifts) 

10.15  Pick up time - Gifts for all Nursery children 

 

 

Afternoon Christmas Party  
 

Friday 18th December 2020 

 Feel free to wear your Christmas jumpers! 

12.15    Disco and Nursery children’s Party 

   Story time for children 

   Nursery children seated 

   Listening for Santa 

   Jingle Bells! 

   Santa (no personal appearance this year but he will leave the gifts) 

13.45  Pick up time - Gifts for all Nursery children   

 
We wish you all a Happy Christmas and Peaceful 
New Year!! 
 
 

**School ends for all morning children on Monday 21st December at 10.15   

**School ends for all afternoon children on Monday 21st December at 13.45  

 

School Will Re-Open For All Children  -  Tuesday 5th January 2021 

 


